CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION SPECIAL HEARING MAY 27, 2003 7:45 P. M.

The Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township held a special hearing on May 27, 2003 at the Town Hall. Present were Jim Heiman Chair, Dave Nicolai Vice-Chair, Dave Kammueller and Bob Dubbels, Planning Commission members and Maralee Rother Secretary.

Jim Heiman Chair called the meeting to order at 7:45 p.m.

The purpose of this meeting was to consider and review the application of Dale and Renee Johnson for a conditional use permit to move a modular home on a basement foundation at 1000 250th Street East, Farmington.

The Johnson's have an Irrevocable Letter of Credit for an amount of \$5,000.00 from Castle Rock Bank, Farmington.

The Johnson's have received an approved building permit to allow them to get the modular home built.

Bob Dubbels made a motion and Dave Kammueller seconded to recommend approval for the conditional use permit for moving a modular home on the property at 1000 250th Street East. Motion carried 5 ayes.

Dave Nicolai made a motion and Maralee Rother seconded to adjourn. Motion carried 5 ayes.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

Respectively submitted Maralee Rother Secretary